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Protocol (IP) address. This necessary security measure limits employee access to 
Government installations and offices. 

E-mail notification of documents added to eOPF. Employees will be notified by e-
mail when documents are added to their eOPF. If you have a Government e-mail 
address, it has already been updated in your eOPF record. Employees without a 
Government e mail address may contact their servicing CPAC or NAF HRO to provide a 
personal e-mail address for notification purposes.  

Employees without e-mail capability. Employees who do not have e-mail access can 
contact their first line supervisor or local Civilian Personnel Advisory Center 
(CPAC)/NAF HRO to obtain further information about receiving notifications when 
documents have been added to their eOPF. 

 


